
 

 

 

 

 
Notice of Public Hearing 

 
Notice is hereby given that the King City Council will hold a public hearing at the King 

City Hall located at 229 South Main Street, King, NC on Monday, April 1, 2019, at 7:00 

p.m., to receive input from the public for the following: 

 

Consideration of amendments to Sections 32-198 Commercial Uses, 22-37 

Planning Board - Duties, 22-38 Planning Board - Membership, and 32-96 Planning 

Board - Duties of the City Code of Ordinances. 

 

Tamara H. Hatley, MMC, NCCMC 

                                              City Clerk 

 

 

 

 

 


